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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:  November 13, 2012 

 
TITLE: Recognition of Trevor Dickerson, CDO student and DECA state officer 
 

 
BACKGROUND:     
 
Trevor Dickerson, a student at CDO High School, has been selected as a State Representative for 
Arizona’s chapter of DECA, an association of marketing students.  The DECA organization is 
designed to prepare young emerging leaders and entrepreneurs within the areas of management, 
marketing, finance and hospitality.  
 
To become a state representative, which can only happen while a student is in his or her senior 
year, a student participates in a rigorous process consisting of three interviews over the course of a 
single day. The interviews are with the DECA state leaders, alumni and current state officers. 
 
There are eight state officers (president, vice president, secretary, and five representatives). The 
officers oversee the student part of the organization which has 6,600 members and holds six 
conferences a year. 
 
Trevor is also planning to run for a National DECA Office in the spring.  He wants to run for the 
Western Region Vice President position.  
 
Amphitheater Public Schools is proud of Trevor’s accomplishments! 
 
 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION:  The administration recommends the Governing Board acknowledge Trevor’s 
accomplishments and recognize him as the “Pride of Amphi”. 
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